WIRRAL FEDERATION OF ALLOTMENT SOCIETIES
	Date
	10th February, 2014

	Present
	Richard Hill (chair), Dave Morris, Ron Jones,  Peter Mangan ,  Rose Chandler, Margaret Campbell, Lynn Goddard, Dave Earnshaw, Tony Niblock 

	Apologies
	Sylvia Cheetham, Nigel Brierly, Ann Nugent


	Item
	Description
	Action and by whom

	Chairman’s Welcome

Treasurer’s Report

Matters Arising

NAS Rep Report

PHOF Project

Role of the Wirral Federation

Summer Shows

2014 AGM

AOB
	The Chairman thanked everyone for attending the meeting
The WFAS bank account still held £798.99.  A rebate of around £200 was expected from the NAS

The Chair reported on the meeting with William Cooper and discussed the possibility of registering allotments as Assets of Community Value if statutory status was not acknowledged
Dave reported on the recent meeting of the NAS which had ended in dissention and disarray.  He would report any further developments.  The NW AGM would be held on 6th April at Croxteth Hall, Liverpool.  The National AGM would be held on 7th June at The DeVere Hotel,  Blackpool.
Various projects were suggested and discussed, but it was felt that some of the funding would be better employed to return existing unused allotments into good order.  It was unclear on the criteria the funding was based.

It was felt that the role of the Fed should be one of continuing support for allotment societies considering self-management, providing information and education

The Federation would give full support to the Wirral Flower and Veg Show.  Blackpool was supporting the Southport Show.

There was not felt to be any value in having a presence at the Wirral Food and Drink Show.

The WFaVS will  be held  10th August
Sunday 1st June, The Lauries (TBC)

None

	Richard to write to William Cooper to try to get confirmation of status

Richard/Dave to try to obtain the paper which had been presented to Cabinet to obtain the funding

Ron to write to NVS to enquire about local branches and available support

Dave offered linkaboards for use for display gardens.  Tony to discuss at WFaVS meeting.  

Richard to confirm booking and to try to obtain ‘The Funding Doctor’ as guest speaker



	Next meeting
	 7th April 2014 (to be confirmed)


